

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Friday 19th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: EYFS parents evening

Due to this week's bubble closure for EYFS we have made the decision to delay next week's parents evening. This will allow the children more time to settle back into school life and ensure teachers can give you a more accurate picture of how your child/ren are progressing.

Parents evening for EYFS will be moved to Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th May. Slots will go live on Monday 19th April at 7pm for you to sign up, and we will send a reminder then.

Thank you again for your continued support during this time

With very best wishes,

EYFS Team

A Spring Partnership Trust School Registered Office: The Warren, Croydon Road, Bromley BR2 7AL